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PRINCE OF P EACE

December 22, 2023

Dear POP Parents,

This has been a truly blessed week. Our preshool students’ Christmas pageant was a treat to 
see. Our K-8 students delivered an amazing performance about the true meaning of Christmas. 
Their voices rang out in celebration of the birth of Jesus. Thank you to Miss Ross, Mrs. 
LaFrance, Mrs. Ford and Mr. Velez for all of their hard work on these productions.

The week continued with our Christmas Spirit Day and our Christmas parties. We are so 
appreciative of our parent volunteers who served pizza, monitored lunch and recess, planned 
and ran classroom parties and just helped out wherever they saw a need. It is your help that 
makes this a loving and supportive community that lets us provide the students with a great 
educational experience.

Re-enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year will start on January 9th. More information on 
the process will be sent over the break. Existing families have first chance at enrollment for the 
next school year, including siblings who may not yet be enrolled in the school. On January 28th, 
we will have our Catholic Schools Week open house. Enrollment will then open to new families. 
We will be continuing our tuition incentives for existing families who bring in new families. 

I hope all of you have a blessed Christmas and a very happy New Year. I feel incredibly grateful 
to be a part of this wonderful community!

Many blessings,
Mrs. Whitmore
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VISIT FROM SANTA!
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CHRISTMAS FUN!
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Pizza
lunch
FUNDRAISER

Over $1300 raised so FAR THIS YEAR!
Thank you, POP families!
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This exciting program from Afterschool Enrichment Solutions brings together elements of science, art and math in a hands-on, 
action-packed environment!  Students will conduct experiments, play educational games, and unlock their creativity through 

building challenges and projects.  No experience necessary!

———————————————————————————————————————–————–——————————————

Schedule: 8 Tuesdays, January 23rd - March 12th,  2:20 PM -  3:20 PM

To sign up, please visit https://www.learningmeansfun.com/signup 
You will need to enter the course code POP1.23.24 to register. Please register by 10pm PST on 1/15 for the early bird price of $134.00.

If you have difficulty registering, please contact Afterschool Enrichment Solutions at 847-482-9999 or registration@learningmeansfun.com
All participants must conduct themselves in a manner that allows all students to fully participate during the class without impeding their experience. We have a no 

refund policy, unless there is insufficient enrollment. No make-ups will be scheduled for inclement weather or circumstances beyond our control. Please be aware of this 
as there will be no refunds. It’s the parents’ responsibility to remind the children about the classes.
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Develop your child's intellect through the royal game of chess! Current research has shown a strong link between chess and 
academic performance in a variety of areas, including mathematics and language arts. Chess has been proven to enhance 

children's motivation, concentration, focus, social skills, and creativity. 
Each class will consist of a fun, interactive teaching period and guided practice time. Both beginner and experienced players 

are welcome and will learn under the guidance of an experienced Chess Scholars coach.

———————————————————————————————————————–————–——————————————

Schedule: 8 Wednesdays, January 24th - March 13th,  2:20 PM -  3:20 PM

To sign up, please visit https://www.learningmeansfun.com/signup 
You will need to enter the course code POP1.24.24 to register. Please register by 10pm PST on 1/16 for the early bird price of $128.00.

If you have difficulty registering, please contact Afterschool Enrichment Solutions at 847-482-9999 or registration@learningmeansfun.com

All participants must conduct themselves in a manner that allows all students to fully participate during the class without impeding their experience. We have a no refund 
policy, unless there is insufficient enrollment. No make-ups will be scheduled for inclement weather or circumstances beyond our control. Please be aware of this as 

there will be no refunds. It’s the parents’ responsibility to remind the children about the classes.
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Winter
Gala

5:00pm-10:00pm

Come Celebrate Our School!Come Celebrate Our School!

RSVP By January 30th

Live & Silent Auction 
Dinner & Drinks

Music & Dancing

STRAWBERRY CREEK COUNTRY CLUB

February 24, 2024

Donate/Purchase Tickets:
bit.ly/popwintergala

Benefitting the students of Prince of Peace

http://bit.ly/popwintergala
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Saturday, January 6
10:30am-1:00pm
Viking Park

This event is FREE to attend!

For more information please contact 
Mary Lester, Community Program & 
Events Supervisor for Gurnee Park District at:
   847-599-3745 or        MLester@GurneeParkDistrict.com 

Scan to learn more! Or visit us on the web at 
GurneeParkDistrict.com!

FROSTY FEST AT VIKING PARK 
HAS: 
-  Sleigh Rides
-  Games
-  Bumper Cars
-  Crafts

Gurnee
Park
District

Frosty
Fest

THIS PROGRAM IS 
SPONSORED BY:

- (Free) S’mores   
  & Hot Cocoa
-  AND MORE!     

Scan for weather-related 
updates! 
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Dec 23 - Jan 7	 No School - Christmas Break

December 25		 Christmas Day

January 8		  No School - Teacher Inservice Day

January 9		  School Resumes 
			   Re-registration for 2024-2025 School Year Opens

January 15		  No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 20		  First Reconciliation

January 28		 Open House 8:30am-1:00pm 
			   New Family Registration Opens

Jan 28-Feb 3		 Catholic Schools Week


